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Comments: I have a home and acreage in Flux canyon, very near the proposed exploration project.  

 

I have reviewed the project proposal and I fully support the Forest Service's plan as presented. The project has a

small footprint, is very short-term with only daytime drilling, and will utilize existing roads with little to no

disturbance. 

 

The remediation plan is a good one and I'm confident that Arizona Standard will conduct their work carefully and

minimize the disturbance of he land when they are finished.

 

I'm thankful that the Forest Service is working to protect our public lands for everyone while allowing for multiple

productive uses.


